
 

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

Happy Easter Break! 

We have had such a lovely half term so thank you to everyone who helped 
to make it so lovely. We have managed to raise over £750 for Sport Relief 
and rounded off the term with a visit from the Life Bus. Thank you to our 
wonderful friends at Heathrow for helping to fund this incredible learning 

experience. 

 
We would like to wish everyone a lovely break over Easter and we cannot 
wait to see everyone back in April. Don’t forget, we start back on Tuesday 

12th April as the Monday is a staff INSET day. 
We come back to some very exciting events, first being Bird of Prey day on 
the 12th April. We will have some beautiful birds coming into the school for 

the children to learn about! 
 

Along with our trips to the Verulamium Museum for the Year 3’s and the 
Pizza Express trip for our Year 4’s, we will also be holding Lorry Safety Day 

on 3rd May. We will have a lorry on site to teach the children how to be 
safe around lorries and give them an idea just how restricted views from 

the cabins can be! 
 

Have a wonderful Easter and see you after the break! 
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 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Letters out this week: 
 

MMR News 
 

Primary Times 
 

New Dinner Menus 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/

